
NE 6TH AVENUE 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

IN OAKLAND PARK 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $312,963.47 contract to Weekley Asphalt 
Paving Co. for improvements along NE 6th Avenue from Oakland Park Boulevard to Commercial Boulevard in 
Oakland Park. Construction will begin August 4, 2017 and will be completed in late 2017.  
 
This project is part of a larger $100 million investment from the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(MPO) to provide bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation access throughout the Broward region. The goal 
of this initiative is to complete Broward’s bicycle and pedestrian network and provide safe facilities for our 
residents and visitors who walk and cycle. For more information about the Broward MPO and their 
transportation initiatives please visit: www.browardmpo.org. 
 
Project Improvements 
• Constructing new sidewalk along the east side of the road  
• Relocating drainage structures 
• Minor widening toward the shoulders 
• Adding curb and gutter along the east side of the road  
• Upgrading crosswalks to meet ADA standards  
• Upgrading lighting at Oakland Park Boulevard and Commercial Boulevard 
• Adding sharrows to indicate that the travel lanes are to be shared with bicyclists 
 
Traffic Impact 
Construction work activities and lane closures can be expected as follows: 
 
• One lane in each direction of NE 6th Avenue from Oakland Park Boulevard to Commercial Boulevard may 

be closed weekdays between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. and between 6 p.m. and 7 a.m.  
 
Specific lane closure information will be provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. 
 
Public Meeting 

August 3, 2017   |   5 p.m. to 7 p.m.   
City of Oakland Park Municipal Building 

Engineering & Community Development Multipurpose Room 
5399 N Dixie Highway 

Oakland Park, FL  33334   
 

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on 
display and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 
translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Diaz at least seven days prior to the meeting.  
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  
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